
Keith Nelson <keith@fantasticgaragedoors.com.au>

Garage door service

Regina McInnes <Regina@mcinnes.com.au> Wed, Aug 13, 2014 at 10:29 AM
To: Keith Nelson <keith@fantasticgaragedoors.com.au>

To Whom It May Concern,

 

We have been using Keith Nelson from Fantastic Garage Doors to assist with repairs, servicing and
supply of remotes required at properties we managem

 

We have always found Fantastic Garage Doors to be very reliable, quick to respond and cost effective. 

 

We have no hesitate to recommend them.

 

Kind regards,

 

Regina McInnes
Director, Licensed Estate Agent
McInnes Property Management
Exclusively Residential Leasing and Management

Suite 4,  650 Burwood Road 
HAWTHORN EAST  VIC  3123

Mail to: PO Box 2000,  HAWTHORN  VIC  3122

regina@mcinnes.com.au

Ph: 03 9818 7838   Fax: 03 9818 7830 Mobile: 0412 372 602
www.mcinnes.com.au  

QP please think of the env ironment before printing this email This electronic message transmission contains information from

McInnes Management and is confidential. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you

are not the intended recipient, please note that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this information is prohibited. If you have

received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone immediately on +61 3 9818 7838

 

 

 

From: Keith Nelson [mailto:keith@fantasticgaragedoors.com.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 August 2014 9:32 AM
To: Keith Nelson
Subject: Garage door service

tel:%2B61%203%209818%207838
mailto:keith@fantasticgaragedoors.com.au


[Quoted text hidden]


